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The submissions on file and the report of the Inspector, were considered at a Board
Meeting held on 12/12/2024.

The Board decided, generally in accordance with the recommendation of the
Inspector, that the prospective applicant be advised that the consultation stage is
closed and that the list of Prescribed Bodies as recommended by the Inspector in his

report, be provided to the prospective applicant.
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